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Police Investigate Homicide in Barrio Logan 

San Diego – At 3:18 a.m. on July 22, 2021, the San Diego Police Communications Center received a 
call of a male down in the area of 1700 National Avenue. When officers arrived, they found a man 
down on the sidewalk who had sustained apparent trauma to his upper body. The officers 
provided first aid, and eventually performed CPR, until the man was transported by medics to a 
local hospital. Unfortunately, the man did not survive his injuries and was pronounced dead. 

Investigators from the San Diego Police Homicide Unit were called to the scene to investigate. At 
this time the detectives have very little information about the circumstances leading to the man’s 
death. Investigators are processing the scene and looking for and witnesses and video 
surveillance footage in the area. 

The victim has been identified, but his name is not being released at this time. He is described as 
a homeless 64-year-old Hispanic male.  

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Homicide Unit at (619) 531-
2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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